
YOUR SCHEDULED CURBSIDE COLLECTION DAY

Starting February 14, we’re rolling out a faster and improved curbside bulky trash 
collection pickup that will allow residents to set out two (2) items per week with their 
regular trash for pickup from your County provided trash hauler. White goods/large 
appliances or scrap tires will still need to be scheduled for an appointment online and 
through PGC311.

To help us prepare for the exciting changes, all scheduled bulky trash collections 
made online or through PGC311 will end January 21 (all scheduled collections 
up until that date will be honored).

Residents will still need to schedule appointments for all white 
goods (appliances) and scrap tires online or via PGC311. 
Residents who only pay for bulky trash collection services or 
subscribe to private trash collection services will continue to 
schedule bulky trash pickup via PGC311.

To learn more about the faster and improved curbside bulky 
trash collection pickup and to view a list of acceptable vs. 
non-acceptable items, visit mypgc.us/clearthecurb. 

Residents will be able to place two (2) 
items OR two (2) bags for collection 
next to their trash cart for collection on 
their regularly scheduled curbside trash 
and recycling collection day. Bulky 
items NOT PLACED NEXT TO TRASH 
CART WILL NOT BE COLLECTED.


